
            

 

The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) 

(England) Regulations 2012 

Executive: 1 December 2016 

Notice of Intention to Conduct Business in Private 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities (Executive 

Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 that the 

following items are likely to be considered in private at a meeting of the Council’s Executive 

on 1 December 2016: 

1. Strategic Partnership with Raven Housing Trust 

Documents submitted to the decision makers: Report 

 

 

The reason that the items are likely to be considered in private is that they will involve the 

disclosure of exempt information as defined in schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 

1972, namely the financial or business affairs of the Council.  

Should you wish to make representations in relation to the meeting being held in private for 

consideration of the above item, you should contact Democratic Services by no later than 24 

November 2016. 

 

John Jory         Town Hall 

Chief Executive        Castlefield Road 

Dated: 1 November 2016       Reigate RH2 0SH 

 

Contact: Democraticservices@reigate-banstead.gov.uk or telephone 01737 276114   

mailto:Democraticservices@reigate-banstead.gov.uk

